WORKING TOGETHIER

The 7th ANZTLA Conference,
Adelaide, 26th-29th June, 1992

Our 1992 conference will be held at Luther Seminary and Teachers
College in North Adelaide.

The keynote speaker will be Colin Taylor (Chief Librarian - City, Levels &
Whyalla Campuses, University of SA), who will speak on the subject of
theological libraries within the Australian library scene. Other guest
speakers include: Margaret Henty (National Conspectus Officer, NLA)
speaking on "Conspectus. : the theological implications” and the Rev
Cary Gorman (Centre for Information Studies, Charles Sturt University)
who will give a paper on "Some simple methods of collection evaluation”.
A panel discussion of computerisation and some workshops are also on
the programme. A tour of the areas north of Adelaide to the Clare Valley
where we will get a taste of history of of wine, will be a plcasant interlude
in such a full agenda.

Accommodation will be on site at Luther Campus. Mid-winter in
Adclaide will be very comfortable.

The registration form is enclosed with this newsletter. Please return it by
the 31st March, 1992. We iook forward to seeing you at what promises to
be a very exciting and informative conference,

New Zealand delegates: Forward your registration form and total
payment in NZ doliars to:

Glenys Dalziel,

Mount 5t Mary's Seminary

PO Box 7043

Taradale NZ (Phone: (6) 844 6025; Fax (06) 844 6021)

Make cheques payable to "Mount St Mary's Scmmary lerary" This
facility to bypass individual purchase of bank drafts is available only
until 24th March 1992, After that NZ delegates must send regxstranon in
Australian dollars directly to the conference treasurer,

ANZTLA Newsletter 15 o 19




